07-0822-EX19 August 22, 2007

ADJUST ATTENDANCE AREAS FOR SAUGANASH ELEMENTARY SCHOOL AND

SOLOMON ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

THE CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER RECOMMENDS:

DESCRIPTION:

Effective September 1, 2007, adjust the attendance boundaries for the Sauganash
Elementary School, located at 6040 North Kilpatrick Avenue; and the Hannah G.
Solomon Elementary School, located at 6206 North Hamlin Avenue. Students
currently attending these schools may continue to attend in these schools.

A public meeting was convened on June 4, 2007 at the Sauganash Elementary
School and July 18, 2007 at 125 S. Clark Street to discuss and receive comments
on the proposed boundary change. :

These changes are necessary in order to recapture a geographical area which had
previously been included in the Sauganash Elementary School attendance area.
The boundaries will supersede those for Sauganash and Solomon in Board Report
06-1025-EX3.

Adjust Attendance Area Boundary for Sauganash Elementary School
(Unit #5690)

Grades kindergarten through eighth:

Beginning at the Edens Expressway and Devon Avenue
East to Pulaski Road

South to Balmoral Avenue (extended)

West to Cicero Avenue

North to the Edens Expressway

North to the Starting Point.

Adjust Attendance Area Boundary for Solomon Elementary School
(Unit #5980)

Grades kindergarten through eighth:

Beginning at Pulaski Road and Devon Avenue
East to McCormick Road

Southwest to Kimball Avenue

South to Peterson Ave

West to Pulaski Road

North to the starting point.
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LSC REVIEW: Not applicable.

AFFIRMATIVE

ACTION STATUS: Not applicable.

FINANCIAL: No additional cost to the Chicago Public Schools
PERSONNEL

IMPLICATIONS: These schools will be staffed according to the ratios in the Agreement between the
Board of Education of the City of Chicago and the Chicago Teachers Union.

Approved for Consideration: Approved:

Barbara Eason-Watkins Arne Duncan
Chief Education Officer Chief Executive Officer

Within Appropriation: Approved as to legal form: / W
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Pedro Martinez” Patrick Rocks
Chief Financial Officer General Counsel






